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NEWS RELEASE: Clover Dell Lake  
 

We are so excited to announce in partnership with the Missouri Conservation 
Department, non-motorized boats are now allowed in Clover Dell Lake! We are so 

excited for families to go explore Clover Dell Lake in canoes and kayaks! Our 
maintenance crew was a huge part in helping us make this happen by clearing out 

brush for visitors to be able to easily put a boat in the water. While we are excited for 
this change, we highly encourage you to stay safe and wear lifejackets/safety gear while 

exploring or fishing in your boat! This change is effective immediately. Please see the 
attached photos courtesy of Josh Elam.  

 
 
 

For more information: contact Savannah Lynde, Special Events and Marketing at 
slynde@sedaliaparks.com,  visit the Sedalia Parks & Recreation Office at 1500 West 

3rd Street, or call us at (660) 826-4930. 
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